Mr. F.W.G. Andersen,

Deputy Commissioner of Native Welfare,
Native Welfare Department,

176 Wellington Street,

PERTH

Dear Mr. Andersen,

You will have noted from reports in the local press that

our trip to Cundeelee, Leonora and Laverton was completed successfully.
From the scientific point of view everything went perfectly, and it
appears that some very useful results will emerge when our laboratory
atudies are complete,

The guccess of the trip was due in no small measure to the
wonderful cooperation we received from your officers, Mr. Beharell and
Mr, Hardwick. Imldhegladirmwmldmwytot}mourwum
of their help. I would also like to add my own personal thanks to you
for facilitating our visit to the aborigines in the Goldfields area.

In due course L will let you have a copy of the results and
conclusions which emergs froam the trip.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

R L KIRK




